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WE’RE IN  
A CRISIS.
That’s why our industry is coming  
together for the 3rd annual  
Building Trades Recovery Week.

Construction workers are six times more likely to die 
from an opioid overdose than workers in other industries. 
That’s 229 overdose deaths per 100,000 workers.

Help us combat substance use disorder, improve mental 
health, and break through the stigma.

Join us April 24 – 28, 2023. 
Register now: BTEA.com/RecoveryWeek
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